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Camden County Launches New Website 
 

Woodbine, Ga. (October 28, 2014) – On October 30, 2014 Camden County will go live with its new 

government website at www.camdencountyga.gov. The new site is a more open, user-friendly layout designed to 

provide easy access to the information residents and visitors need. Some of the features include: 

 

 Citizen Request Tracker - A tool used to report concerns to the county. It can be used for reporting drainage 

problems, potholes, missed garbage collection, or other concerns. Citizens will now be able to track the 

progress of their report. 

 Notify Me® - Citizens can subscribe to receive a variety of information about employment opportunities, 

bid requests, press releases, meeting minutes and schedules and a number of other topics. 

 Board of Commissioners bio information 

 County codes and ordinances 

 Minutes of Board of Commissioners meeting 

 Press Releases 

 Social media links 

 Emergency information 

 Flood protection information  

 

County Administrator Steve Howard said the website is another way to keep county citizens engaged with their 

local government. "A lot of thought went into the design of the new site. We want it to be aesthetically pleasing but 

easy to navigate. The website is a tremendous resource that will be a tremendous benefit to anyone looking learn 

about or interact with Camden County government." Civic Plus® designed and implemented the new site. 
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